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If you received this email from a friend and would like to join this email list, subscribe here. 

 
 

The Living Room Wellness Center Protocol Training 

 

Exciting news! Last week the Lake County Sheriff’s Office conducted the first of many trainings on the 
Living Room Wellness Center drop-off protocol. In attendance were the frontline highway patrol and 
command staff. This training was recorded to be available for new hires and those unable to attend in 
person. Future in-person, socially distanced trainings are planned for the Highway Patrol Division of the 
Sheriff’s Office. Thereafter, municipal police for those agencies that are partnered in the expanded 
COaST task force will be trained. For more information about the Living Room Wellness Center, visit 
icthelivingroom.org. 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcontent.govdelivery.com%2Faccounts%2FILLAKE%2Fbulletins%2F30689ab&data=04%7C01%7CCCovelli%40lakecountyil.gov%7C4a6931873ce44bb19ff808d9db5e82c9%7Cdd536cf592fd42ffa754e98666cb7a96%7C0%7C0%7C637782021233105017%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=7SjzsQol2NoLjmlJCobcXrYn08dTEYCKe4%2F7S8FLUic%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpublic.govdelivery.com%2Faccounts%2FILLAKE%2Fsubscriber%2Fnew%3Ftopic_id%3DILLAKE_734&data=04%7C01%7CCCovelli%40lakecountyil.gov%7C4a6931873ce44bb19ff808d9db5e82c9%7Cdd536cf592fd42ffa754e98666cb7a96%7C0%7C0%7C637782021233105017%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=R1fde%2FfW8RJ4ikba2PXnTvnBsBoJNzVfxtGcJCVidyo%3D&reserved=0


 
Join the Discussion 

Our next Criminal Justice Community Council meeting is coming up on March 16th at 6:00PM CST. 
Register here to join the discussion! 

 
Crisis Outreach and Support Team Expansion 

 

The Crisis Outreach and Support Team will be expanding their taskforce starting at the end of the month. 
This new expansion of COaST will feature a social worker, clinician, or peer specialist who will be 
partnered with a sheriff’s deputy or police officer from a partner agency. The Sheriff’s Office will have a 
full-time deputy and mental health worker assigned as one team. The other team will be a rotation of 
officers from the member agencies, and those officers will be partnered with a separate mental health 
worker. 

All of the police officers, deputies, and mental health workers participating in this program will go 
through advanced training in mid-January. The initiative will be fully operational on January 31, 2022. 
The success and operational procedures of this pilot program will be regularly evaluated. It is the hope of 
the partner agencies that the program will be a success and can be expanded in 2023. 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus06web.zoom.us%2Fmeeting%2Fregister%2FtJIpd-uvrjwrHNH9d1sdEkwGcEqTEFV0jG97&data=04%7C01%7CCCovelli%40lakecountyil.gov%7C4a6931873ce44bb19ff808d9db5e82c9%7Cdd536cf592fd42ffa754e98666cb7a96%7C0%7C0%7C637782021233105017%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=OT7cEi07SHizDjnjUgeuzltA40tPNu7F4N%2Fg07ZOslA%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ficthelivingroom.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7CCCovelli%40lakecountyil.gov%7C4a6931873ce44bb19ff808d9db5e82c9%7Cdd536cf592fd42ffa754e98666cb7a96%7C0%7C0%7C637782021233105017%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=WLlQJRLAO8Aov4%2BRFAkshPsVsjDkbERrzVGL3CFEa1Q%3D&reserved=0


 

You can help inform and engage the community about this work by forwarding this newsletter to three 
friends and encouraging them to sign up here. 

 

The Safety and Justice Challenge strategies at Lake County, IL are proudly led and supported by: 

Lake County Sheriff's Office 

Lake County State's Attorney Office 

19th Judicial Circuit Court 

Lake County Public Defender's Office 

Nicasa Behavioral Health Services 

 
This project was created with support from the John D. 

and Catherine T. MacArthur Foundation as part of the Safety and Justice 
Challenge, which seeks to reduce over-incarceration by changing the way 

America thinks about and uses jails. 
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